
  

FINANCIAL AID 
The combined PHEAA/BEOG Applica- 

tions for 1978-79 are available in 
the Financial Aid Office in the Stu- 
dent Affairs Modular Building. 
Application deadline is May 1. 

  

  

Applications for Summer PHEAA Grants 
for students attending full-time 
Summer Term are available in the Finan- 
cial Aid Office in the Student Af- 
fairs Modular Building. Applica- 
tion deadline is August 15, 

  

SUMMER EMPLOWENT 
The Pennsylvania Higher Educa- 

tion Assistance Agency (PHEAA) offers 
full-time summer jobs in non-profit 
organizations. Applications are 
available in the Financial Aid Office 
in the Student Affairs Modular 
Building The filing deadline is 

May 15. 

  

  

Delaware County is accepting ap- 
plications from Delaware County res= 
idents for the Summer Youth Services 
Program. This federally-funded 
work program involves placement at 

a non-profit or public organization 
in Delaware County. See Dean 
Shaffer in the Student Affairs Mod- 
ular Building for additional infor- 
mation, 

  

A representative from University Park 
will be here on Tuesday, May 2, 

from 12 to 3 in the lounge to dis- 
cuss fraternities and the frater- 
naty move-in program at University 
Park. All interested should stop by. 
Anyone who is going to University 
Park next year and does not have a 

place to live is urged to cone. 
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Farewell To The King 

On May 2 Brian King, Counselor, 
Student Affairs, will be leaving 
Delco Campus for a job in a health 
care consulting firm in Devon,PA. 
He will be an analyst doing reasearch 
and writing position papers, These 
papers will document whether or not 
there is a need for new equipment in 
hospitals and clinics. 

Mr. King has been working here for 
nearly three years. He has enjoyed 
his experiences here and thinks it 
has been helpful to him since he 
interacts with the public a great 
deal, While his job here has been 
successful, Brian feels that it is 
time to move on to other things. 
His job here is an entry level job 
and he feels that there are few op- 
portunities for him in higher edu- 
cation. Mr. King has always been 
interested in health care, especially 
geriatrics, He feels that his new 
job is a great opportunity for him 
since there is much room for upward 
movement in the health field, 

The students will miss Brian, and 
everyone wishes him the best of luck 
at his new job. 

  

  

  

IMPORTANT DATES 

May 3----Wednesday--~Last da dro 
a ERuEEE, Hh 5% 

May 1 to May 4=—=—=----Pre-registration 
for Fall Term for 
5,6 and above terms 

May 4 to May 9====—==Pre-registration 
for Fall Term for 
4 term 

May 9 to May 12----Pre-registration 

for Fall Term for 
3 and 2 term 

Course Selection Booklets for Fall 
Term at University Park are now in. 
All students planning to attend 
University Park in the Fall must pre- 
register before June 29. All forms 
must be returned to room 312-1. Do 
not send pre-registration forms to 
the Park, (Booklets cost 25¢) 

 


